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City Clerk August Monthly Report 

 

This past month has been quite busy in the office, with just Missy and I here. There were some 

days the office had to be closed because of traveling and hunting. Other than that, I’ve been 

reaching out to the public and posted a flyer for the Continuing of the Adopt an Elder Program. I 

wanted to get this started hopefully before I leave on the 18th and assign our Elders to our 

Volunteers. Last year there were very few but it worked out pretty well, so I’d like to see Elder’s 

and people from the Community sign up and volunteer again. It’s been so busy this past summer 

and with moose hunting season, I leave in a few days but am excited to be back home, before 

Christmas. That is all I have for my report. I wish you all Happy Holidays, Happy Halloween and 

Thanksgiving to you and your loved ones, until then take care.  

 

Thanks for all that you do for our community. 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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